November §, 2011

Good Afternoon,

[ am so sorry that I have let this month get away from me. I guess the upcoming season is
already “doing me in”. Our next meeting is this coming Sunday, November 13, 2011. Thisis a
very important meeting. It is election time. Please come to the Garage at 2:00 p.m. for the
meeting and the election.

If you missed our October meeting, you really missed a good one. We had 36 in attendance, the
largest number we have ever had for a regular meeting since I have been counting. We now
have building insurance. The lift has been installed. We followed the installation with a fish fry.
It was a wonderful evening. David Denney outdid himself. You should see his new cooker!

We have set the date for our Thanksgiving dinner. It will be November 19" at 6:00 p.m. It will
be at the Garage. The Club will furnish the meat. Please bring a side dish or a dessert.

Our Christmas Dinner will be on December 10, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. This will be a catered dinner,
so all you have to bring is an appetite. The dress will be casual. If you are free to help decorate,
please, be at the building around 9:00 a.m. on the 10", This dinner will take the place of the
December meeting. We will be accepting dues for the coming year at the Dinner.

We will be discussing our annual donations on Sunday. If you have any suggestions, please let
Virginia Puckett know. She is our Committee Chairperson this year. Brenda Hume and Sarah
Roark are also on the committee.

We have several members with health problems: Johnny Beasley, Ralph Puckett, Marc Hume,
Jack Kolbe and Barney O’Guin. Please wish them well when you see them.

I will keep this short and sweet this time. See you all on Sunday!

Betty



